	Dear Delegate: 
The House of Delegates, at its 2009 annual meeting, referred Resolution 325 (A09), Recommendations Regarding Admitting MDs into Osteopathic Graduate Medical Education Programs and the whitepaper Study on the Impact of Admitting MDS into OGME Training Programs, back to the Medical Education Summit Progress Task Force (MES PTF) in order to allow wide spread dissemination and discussion. In response, the MES PTF is distributing this paper for public comment.  Following input from the profession, the resolution and paper will be reviewed, modified, and updated as indicated and resubmitted for consideration at the 2010 House of Delegates meeting.  The whitepaper has been posted on the Medical Education Summit Web page (http://mededsummit.net/).  To access the whitepaper, click the second link on the far left of the Web page "Impact of Admitting MDs" and at the prompt enter the password, "atstill." 
Please submit comments via email to MDStudy@osteopathic.org by December 1, 2009.  All comments on the resolution and paper will be reviewed and considered by the MES PTF prior to the House of Delegates meeting and resubmission to the House of Delegates.  Your review and feedback are appreciated. 
Sincerely, 
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Karen J. Nichols, DO 
AOA President-Elect 
Immediate Past Chair MES PTF
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